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The October 2020 meeting was held on Thursday 
October 1, 2020 with 21 members present.  
 
We are still going to have our large raffle. With 
SnowBash being cancelled, this raffle will be our 
main fundraiser for the club. The drawing for the 
raffle has been pushed back to January 2021 at the 
Poker Run. Please support your club and purchase a 
ticket or two. The trails need the funds. If you would 
like to purchase one or more, please send a check 
made out to ORRC for $100.00 each to: 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road 
Ohio, NY 13324 
Your ticket stub will be mailed back to you. 
 
Tickets are also available at The Ohio Tavern and at 
Haskell’s Inn. Tickets are also available to purchase via 
Venmo. Please see the link on our Facebook post at: 
https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders 
 
If anyone would like tickets to sell, please contact Jeff 
Greene at 315-826-7565 or mvwcjfg@yahoo.com.  
 
Recent trail work includes clearing C4G through Tygert 
swamp from this summer’s micro burst and bridge 
building on C4 by Thorpe Vly. Thank you to the 
volunteers that helped with these projects. 

 

Memberships for the 2020/21 season are now due. 
Please go here to renew on-line: 
https://membership.nysnowmobiler.com/clubs/735 
Click on the Ohio Ridge Riders Club and join/renew. 
If you would prefer to renew through the mail with us, 
please send your dues to the address below and I’ll mail 
your voucher to you. 
 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road  
Ohio, NY 13324 
 
’20/21 Renewal 
 
Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________________________ 
 
State: ___________________Zip: _____________ 
 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: ___________________________________ 
 
[] Individual $30.00 Number of sleds to register ______ 
[] Family $30.00 Spouse Name: __________________ 
 
https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday November 5, 2020 at 
6:30 PM at the Ohio Recreation Hall on Nellis Road.  
 
We hope everyone is staying safe and healthy. Please 
help your club out by helping with the trail work and 
purchasing a raffle ticket! 


